
Hi, I'm a resident of Arlington. I'm writing to let you know I am very much against Oaktree 

Development's plans to build on Dorothy road. It will have a huge negative impact on the environment, 
flooding, traffic, school enrollment, open space, and costs. I am requesting that you deny the developer's 

application.  
  

Sincerely, 

Erin McConaughey 
95 Varnum Street, Arlington 

 


